
Chief's report for February;  
   
1.  The gear washer was fixed on 1/24/24.   
   
2.  Employee W2's were mailed.  
   
3.  The year end fire department survey has been completed and submitted.  
   
4.  The thee chiefs attended the zone four chiefs meeting, talked about zone four drills 
and the state mandated classes.  
   
5.  Drills for February are; RTK/BBP, TIMS, and Firefighter CPR.  
   
6.  We will be scheduling pictures for the county id tags. Tags are for tracking who is on 
scene.  
   
7. The AFG grant is open and we will be applying again this year.  
   
8.   The information for HireRight has been updated for 2024.  
   
9.  The Generator contract was renewed for 2024.  
   
10. We have an agreement with JVFD to use their fit test machine for 2024. We will 
send a couple people to train the trainer for us to use the machine.  
   
11. They will be announcing who was rewarded the American Cars Act grant soon. We 
submitted the grant for SCBA bottles.  
   
12. We are setting up an account with W.B. Mason for supplies.  
   
Thank you,  
   
   

  

Chief #3900 

 


